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Everyone at school is as busy as a bee preparing for 

exams, Children’s Day, the school concert, Graduations, 

enrolments for the new school year, and Study Tour. More 

detailed information is included below. 

Swimming  

As you are aware swimming began with testing sessions 

before the English exams, and will continue as soon as the 

exams are over. Student swim twice a week as this is part 

of the PE program. Those students with medical issues will 

remain at school supervised by a classroom teacher.   

Exams 

The Vietnamese exams were held this month and some 

sessions were observed by representatives from MOET. 

The teachers will be preparing the Vietnamese reports at 

the beginning of June. The English exams commence on 

30 May and finish on 7 June. Reports will be prepared soon 

after this date.  

Both reports will be distributed to parents in the last week 

of school.  
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A swimming session of 3C 

Academic Awards  

At the school concert one child from each class will be 

presented with a trophy for being the highest Academic 

Achiever. After the concert there will be a special assembly 

at school to present a certificate to the other high achievers 

in Years 3-5. The Honour Roll certificate will go to the 

students who achieve a score of 86% or higher. 

Year 5 Graduation  

Mr Nai and the Vietnamese teachers are planning to hold the 

Year 5 Graduation on Wednesday 22 June. Parents will be 

invited to attend this special event.  

School Concert 

Our school concert will again be held at the NCC in Tu Liem 

on Saturday 18 June. Parents are asked to inform teachers 

as soon as possible if students will be absent for this special 

event.  

Tickets will be available at school closer to the event, for any 

additional family members who would like to attend.  

All children will attend a rehearsal on Wednesday 8 June.  

Last week of School 

There will be many activities and events in the last weeks of 

school. Student Council are arranging one last fun event as 

they try to reach their target to support Operation Smile. 

There will be a ceremony to present representatives of 

Operation Smile with the fruits of their labour.  Also children 

will receive  Report card (s), a concert CD, and a school Year 

Book.  

Concert Reminder   

The school concert will be held at the NCC at 1.30 – 

3:30pm  18 June. 
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